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MINOR CHARGED IN CONNECTION TO THE REEDLEY MURDERS 
 

The Fresno County District Attorney’s Office has filed a juvenile petition against a minor 
over the age of 16 with the Juvenile Division of the Fresno County Superior Court. 

Pursuant to California law, a minor who is over the age of 16 is only eligible to be transferred 
to adult court upon order of the Court.    

The detention hearing for the minor is scheduled for Thursday, January 11th, 2024, in the 
Juvenile Division of the Fresno County Superior Court.   

Due to the fact that this case involves a minor, we will have no further comment on this matter.  
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